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Dear Families and Carers, 

A friendly reminder of a few things: 

• Gold Assembly 9:15 am Friday 15th September 

• School finishes for the term at 2:30 pm. Please ensure your child has an adult to pick them up, know to walk 
or ride home or attend the OSHC. 

• School for term 4 begins Monday 3rd October at 8:50 am 

• Please check the lost property on display near the office Friday morning and again at the end of the day 

• Feel free to take what you need from our community pantry – items available outside the community hub 
(gym) after assembly Friday. 

• Lost property will also be displayed outside the community hub after Friday’s assembly and on Friday 
afternoon.  

• The school hat is compulsory in Term 4 and sunscreen is encouraged.  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure another successful term at QPS! 

Enjoy the spring break and stay safe. 

Liz Davey 

Principal 
 

 

On Wednesday 13th September  

Adam went along to the Casey Fields to represent the Cranbourne South School 

district at the Casey South Division Athletics Carnival. Adam competed in the 9/10 

Boys Long Jump event.  

With a Jump of 3.70m Adam place 1st and is now off the South Metro Region carnival 

on 18th Oct. 

 

Congratulations Adam on an amazing effort and Good Luck at the Regional Carnival. 
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Over Term 3, it has been wonderful to see so 

many of our learners taking to the stage as a 

part of our school concert, ‘’All Around the 

World”. Learners have been learning dances 

across the term in their music sessions. It was 

great to see all these rehearsals pay off last 

Wednesday as they performed with 

enthusiasm and excitement on the stage. We 

wish to acknowledge and say a big thank you to 

all the families who supported their children to 

have a go on stage. Your encouragement, and 

attendance on the evening, sends a strong 

message to them about how much you value 

their efforts and the learning they do at school. 

Thank you for being a part of this strong 

community message about the value of 

education, challenging yourself and having the 

confidence to perform on stage. ACHIEVE Goals 

at QPS. 

We thank the parent volunteers for their time and energy in helping to make some costumes. 

 

 


